
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                                 February 12, 2010 

 

 

Mayor John Dickert 

& the Common Council 

City Hall 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

The Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Department would like to meet with the 

Public Safety and Licensing Committee to enter in an agreement with the American Red 

Cross for the use of Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services facilities. 

 

Staff will be available at the meeting to answer any questions. 

 

 

     Respectfully requested, 

 

 

 

     Donnie Snow 

     Director  

 

 

 


